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January 15, 2021 

 

Low Risk Exposure to COVID-19  
 

The Thunder Bay District Health Unit (TBDHU) is advising the public of a location where 
they could have been exposed to COVID-19.  
 
Walmart: ​777 Memorial Avenue, Thunder Bay  
- Saturday January 9, 2021 between 3:00 pm and 11:00 pm  
- Sunday January 10, 2021 between 3:00 pm and 11:00 pm  
 
Individuals who attended the location during the dates noted below could have been 
exposed to the COVID-19 virus.  Overall, the risk of someone being infected would be low, 
however, we are asking individuals affected to monitor themselves carefully for symptoms, 
immediately self-isolate if they have even one symptom and to call the TBDHU at (807) 
625-5900 or call your local assessment center to arrange for testing.  
 

 
Visit the TBDHU Website for more information or contact TBDHU at (807) 625-5900 or 
toll-free: 1-888-294-6630.  
 

For more information - Health Unit Media: ​news@tbdhu.com​.  
 
Updated information will be posted as it becomes available, please check the website and watch for 
community notices to keep updated. 
Thank you 
Luanne Maki 
Pandemic Coordinator  
Fort William First Nation 
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